
A MESSAGE FROM MRS PETERSEN

Dear Spring Ridge Families!

As Thanksgiving draws near, it is an ideal time to remind
ourselves and our children of all the blessings we share. The
Spring Ridge staff and I are truly grateful to the Spring
Ridge parents and community for their continued support
and generosity. You are always there when we need you
volunteering in the classroom, helping at a class party,
assisting with a fundraiser or helping in the workroom; you
see the need and you are there as TOGETHER we help our
children learn and grow. Thanks for all that you do! We
wish you and your family a very Happy Thanksgiving.

 Laurinda Petersen

 Spring Ridge Principal
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Weather Reminders
School closings will be announced on radio station KFAB (1110) and TV

stations. Elkhorn families will also receive an announcement via School
Messenger, the automated telephone announcement service. When it

begins snowing during the day, we receive numerous phone calls asking if
parents can pick up their children. Our answer is that it is a parent’s
choice to come pick up their children in case of inclement weather.

Cool weather is headed our way! Coats, hats, and mittens will be needed
most days for Walking Club and recess. It is helpful if you can put your

child’s name in coats. We can easily return items to your child if there is a
name on the tag.

Lost & found
Please visit our Lost & Found for items that are missing. Our Lost & Found is
growing at a very fast pace. All unclaimed items will be donated during winter

break.

November 6- PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
November 21 – Mid Quarter Reports Go Home
November 22-24 NO SCHOOL- Thanksgiving Break
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SAVE THE DATE
On Wednesday, November 15 at 6:30 PM,
EPS will partner with Project Harmony as
they present “Online Safety for Parents,

Guardians, and the Community” at
Elkhorn High School. This event is free

and open to the public, and registration is
not required.

Secondary TA: assist with general and special education students in
grades 6-12 in the areas of small and large group academic work,
academic interventions, student supervision, and basic clerical

duties.
Starting Wage: $16.70/hour

English Learner TA: assist students who have limited English
proficiency by supporting EL services under the direction of a certified

regular education teacher.
Starting Wage: $17.25/hour

Young Adult Program TA:  assist young adult learners with verified
disabilities in the areas of classes, vocational opportunities, and

community experiences.  
Starting Wage: $17.20/hour

WE’RE HIRING
EPS is currently seeking to fill open teacher assistant positions,

specifically in the following areas:

To learn more about open teacher assistant positions or complete an
online application, please visit https://bit.ly/epsjobs.  

https://bit.ly/epsjobs
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REMINDER: Ballots for the EPS
Bond are due on Tuesday,

November 14, 2023, no later than
5:00 PM. Ballot drop boxes are
located at Bess Johnson Library,

Spring Ridge Shopping Center, and
the Douglas County Election

Commission Office. For additional
details about the proposed bond,
please visit https://bit.ly/45cjq9C.

https://bit.ly/45cjq9C
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Check out the most recent issue of
the Elkhorn Express, featuring
first day of school photos, by

clicking here.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1
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https://springridgepto.com/diy-door-hanger-drive/
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Graduation Dedications
Dear Parents,

It's hard to believe that the time has come for us to think of Yearbook
Dedications for our 5th graders. In order for your dedications to be included in
the 2023-24 yearbook please upload your student's picture, message and
payment at no later than November 20, 2023.

Below are specifications of what we need from you - 
A hi-resolution jpg of your student (age range 6 months to 4 years)

preferably in portrait orientation - no parents or siblings in picture please. If
possible save jpg file as child’s name. 
A dedication message with 25-35 words
A payment of $5

For any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at:
graduationchair@springridgepto.com.

Co-Chairs, 5th Grade Graduation Committee

To order a yearbook dedication, click below or visit:
https://Springridgepto.com/fifth-grade-graduation

Sincerely, 

Angela Fisher & Mandira Khanna

ORDER
a Yearbook Dedication

https://springridgepto.com/fifth-grade-graduation
https://springridgepto.com/fifth-grade-graduation
https://springridgepto.com/fifth-grade-graduation
https://springridgepto.com/fifth-grade-graduation
https://springridgepto.com/fifth-grade-graduation
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The Spring Ridge Review is a monthly newsletter published by the staff and volunteers of
Spring Ridge Elementary School, Elkhorn Public Schools in Omaha, Nebraska.  

Address
17830 Shadow Ridge Drive Elkhorn, NE 68130

Principal
Laurinda Petersen

lpetersen@epsne.org
Secretary

Muriel Manske
mmanske@epsne.org
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